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MAR 4 2019

March 1, 2019 RECEIVE

Attention: Lindsey Ozbolt

Planning Official e County CDS
Kittitas County Community Development Services Kittitas
411 N. Ruby Street, Suite 2

Subject:  Kittitas County Public Works; Fairview Road Safety and Culvert Replacement Project
Request for SEPA Review

Dear Lindsey:

Kittitas County Public Works needs to replace three deficient culverts that convey Coleman Creek under
Fairview Road. The roadway in this section is also below current safety standards for width and will be
widened as part of this project. The project will be completed with local funds only, with no federal
funding.

On behalf of Kittitas County Public Works, Jacobs is submitting the attached SEPA Checklist for your use
and review. The Checklist has been signed by Mark Cook, Director of Public Works.

Also enclosed is the Joint Aquatic Resource Permit Application Package that was sent to Department of
Ecology, WDFW, and the Corps of Engineers. A Floodplain Development Permit is required. Public
Works will apply for and issue this permit in the next week. A copy will be delivered for your use.

Sincerely,

Craig Broadhead
Inland NW Environmental Group Lead
Jacobs Engineering Group

Encl: SEPA Checklist
Project JARPA and drawings

Ccw/encl:  Mark Cook, Public Works Director



